Dear Residents and Co-proprietors,

We hope that you have had a wonderful family Christmas celebration and that you are
all in good health.

The year 2021 has passed and despite the health crisis, which is not yet over, we can be pleased
with the condition of our Domaine and of the work completed, in particular by our two
employees Kevin Novelli and Jean-Andre Leininger.

The Bureau ASL has decided on your behalf to thank them by awarding them an exceptional
one-off end of year bonus.

We extend to you on their behalf their sincere thanks.

We welcome the introduction of the dialogue between the Bureau and the co-proprietors. This
dialogue took the form of meetings between some of you and the members of the Bureau. The
requests could for the most part be satisfactorily dealt with and when such was not the case the
discussions were always constructive.

This dialogue also involved making much more information available on the Domaine website,
among these:
A monthly report on the work carried out by our employees under the heading:
« L’ASL/Information/Autres Informations »
The reports of the AG under:
« L’ASL/Information/Rapport des AG »
The regulation of our Domaine:
« L’ASL/Reglement »
Contacting a member of the Bureau
L’onglet « *CONTACT* »
Advertisements re buying/selling property .... And other information
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We invite you to consult regularly the Domaine site on which our colleague Denis Martin
devotes lots of his time and expertise on behalf of us all.

I remind you of the address ; www.domainedugolf.eu

I will not report on the details of the year just gone, you have recently received quite a detailed
communication.

Therefore I will simply wish you, and all those dear to you, an excellent 2022 while hoping that
this pandemic will end so that we can all finally take full advantage of our beautiful Domaine .

On behalf of the Bureau ASL,

Joseph Assayag


http://www.domainedugolf.eu/

